
Sir Knight Shane Friendly, today we congratulate you on becoming 
knighted as a Templar in our fine state of Florida.   

We welcome you into our numbers and look forward to seeing you at our 
events across the state and as a knight, you are encouraged to attend our 
annual Grand York Rite Session.   

This packet is my gift to you and has a ton of information in it. 

It is my hope that       this will help fill in 

what you went        through and help 

explain what we do       during our meetings 

and festivals.         As this picture 

eludes, you started          in the Red Cross, 

became a Knight            Hospitaler and 

endured the         trials and 

ceremonies to be         Knighted a 

Templar! 

 

We salute you and welcome you into our Order whose Grand 
Characteristics are Unsullied Honor, Unwearied Zeal in a Brother's 
cause, and  Universal Benevolence.  

 
Ronald A. Naumowicz,  

Right Eminent Grand Commander of Knights Templar of Florida 
2024-2025 A.D. 906-907 A.O.   



  

 
 
  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



  



 


